
 

 

  

 
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                     

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

March 
Friday 13th   Last day for Active Schools Clubs 

Thursday 19th   Home-link jotters sent home for signing 

   P6s to Glenburn Church for Easter Code (AM) 

   P2 & P2/3 to New Lanark 

Monday 23rd   Parent Council Meeting (6.15pm – 7.00pm) 

Tuesday 24th   P3 to Kelvingrove Museum 

Wednesday 25th   P5 to The Hunterian Museum 

Thursday 26th   Parents’ Open Afternoon (1.30pm – 2.45pm) 

Monday 30th   Pupil reports issued to parents today 

 

April  
Wednesday 1st    Teacher/Parent Meetings (3.30pm - 8.00pm) 

Thursday 2nd    Non Uniform Day 

   Easter Service (pupils only) 

   SCHOOL CLOSES AT 2.30PM 

Friday 3rd -    EASTER HOLIDAYS 

Friday 17th   

Monday 20th    Pupils return to school 

Tuesday 21st    P6 & P7 pupils go to Lockerbie Manor 

Friday 24th   P6 & P7 pupils return from Lockerbie Manor 

Monday 27th   Active Schools Clubs begin 

Thursday 30th   Parent Pay goes live today. 

 
. 

 

If you want clarification or wish to discuss the contents of this newsletter please do not 

hesitate to contact the school.  

 

Yours sincerely  
Graeme Maclean  

 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 

Comments/Suggestions: 

 

Name:………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

 

Child’s Name…………………………………………………………………………………………………..Class……………………..  
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Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Open Afternoon for 

Parents 

 

 

I am really keen to welcome all parents into the 

school as much as possible, therefore I invite you 

to an open afternoon on Thursday 26th March 

(1.30pm-2.45pm).  The idea is that prior to 

attending the teacher/parents’ meetings, you have 

the opportunity to come into the school and spend 

some time with your child discussing their work, 

looking at their jotters and allowing them to show 

you around the classroom and the corridors to look 

at artwork etc.  Please note that the teacher will 

be teaching as normal and the purpose of the 

afternoon is for you to talk to your child about 

their work and get a real understanding of their 

progress. It is not intended for parents to spend 

time observing lessons or discussing progress with 

the teacher.  I really hope that you are able to 

attend and please remember that this is a drop in 

event so feel free to come in at any time between 

1.30pm – 2.45pm. 

Parents’ Meetings 

 

 

Our parents’ meetings will take place on 

Wednesday 1st April.  This is one of the many 

ways in which we share the progress of your child 

with you and I encourage your attendance at this 

important event.  As I feel that it is important for 

your child to hear what the teacher is saying about 

their progress, I would encourage them to sit in 

with you and listen to their teacher or, if you 



 

 

prefer, your child can attend the crèche as normal.  

Please check the bags for an appointment letter, 

which will be sent out shortly. 

A Few Reminders 

 

 
 

 Please do not bring dogs into the school 

grounds at any time. 

 

 Please remember to park outside the 

school grounds. Staff are struggling to get 

parked and, more importantly, more cars 

means more risk to the safety of our 

pupils. 

 

 If you have to come into the school for any 

reason at all, please report to the school 

office so that the office staff are aware 

of who is in the school building. 
 

 Please make sure that your contact details 

are updated as it is important that the 

school is able to contact you should your 

child be ill for example. 

 

 Finally, if your child arrives late for school, 

please ensure that they report to the 

school office so that they can be marked 

present. 

Depute Head Girl Report 

 

Hello, my name is Cara Johnston and I am the 

Depute Head Girl at Langcraigs. I am enjoying 

this role because I have spoken to and shown 

next year’s P1 parents around the school as well 

as welcoming other visitors to the school. I also 

enjoy working with the other Head Pupils as we 

work well together and come up with good ideas 

for Langcraigs. 



 

 

 

New Playground   

Equipment 

 
 

As you may have seen, we have invested in a new 

climbing frame, new basketball hoops and some new 

playground markings in the infant and senior 

playgrounds. The children are really excited and can’t 

wait to get out to use them – if only the weather would 

improve! Many thanks to the Parent Council for their 

assistance with funding, to you the parents for all your 

donations (e.g. Christmas Fayre) and to the Pupil Council 

for asking all pupils what they wanted in the 

playgrounds and for then making decisions on their 

behalf.  

Citizenship 

Winners 

 

 

Congratulations to the following pupils who have shown a 

‘Positive Attitude’ during the month of January:  

 P1 Orlaith Turner             P1/2 Jude Kerr 

 

 P2 Charlotte McIntyre        P2/3 Hannah Duffin 

 

 P3 Nicole Butler               P4 Riley Orr 

   

 P4/5 Romeo Harrigan          P5 Brooke Wilson 

 

 P6 Lauren Arthur              P6/7 Sophie Williams 
 

 P7 Calvin Ross                 

Staff News 

 

Our P3 teacher, Mrs Herron, will be leaving us towards the 

end of March as she begins her maternity leave. We all wish 

her well and we hope to see her and her new baby in the near 

future.  P3 parents/pupils will be informed separately when 

we have the details of Mrs Herron’s replacement.                                     

Good luck Mrs Herron! 

Parent Pay 

 

 

Parent Pay will be live at our school on 30th April. Visit the 

links below to view the information sheets previously sent 

home, or to find more information on the ParentPay website. 

https://www.parentpay.com/parents/ 

 

https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/re/public/langcraigs/

uploads/sites/2300/2020/02/19130112/ParentPay-

our-new-online-payment-service.pdf 

 

https://www.parentpay.com/parents/
https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/re/public/langcraigs/uploads/sites/2300/2020/02/19130112/ParentPay-our-new-online-payment-service.pdf
https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/re/public/langcraigs/uploads/sites/2300/2020/02/19130112/ParentPay-our-new-online-payment-service.pdf
https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/re/public/langcraigs/uploads/sites/2300/2020/02/19130112/ParentPay-our-new-online-payment-service.pdf


 

 

 


